
The development of the 
Wedgewoods Website 
has taken tremendous 
commitment, t ime & 
expertise. Because the 
i n f o r m a t i o n n o w 
available on the website 
h a s e v o l v e d , t h e 
newsletter as we know it 
w i l l n o l o n g e r b e 
published.

“Over the past three years readership levels fluctuated, important 
information within the newsletter was getting lost & resident interest 
changed. Now it is time to move forward & embrace the opportunity our 
website offers. It’s an excellent form of communication, provides a 
valuable frame of reference, is current & easily accessible to all 
residents. All the great information we’ve captured in the newsletters is 
archived on the website.

Publishing the“Village News” has been a great experience & opportunity 
for me! My hope is a new area on the website will unfold in the near 
future for resident involvement opportunities.

I’d like to thank Deba, Sheila & Alannah for working with me, the 
residents that provided support, to SOC for their input & to The Board of 
Directors for their commitment. “

Sincerely, KHMackie 
21st November, 2017

Included below is a chronicle of the“Village News”, each edition available to 
read on The Wedgewoods website. If you aren’t a registered user you are 
missing significant information. 

There is no time like the present to get on the 
information highway :-)
Register here today. We are only a click away!
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“Village News” Archive @ News & Announcements

         
Summer 2015                  Autumn 2015                     Winter 2015

Spring 2016                        Summer 2016                    Fall/Winter 2016

   
Late Winter 2017                Spring 2017               Summer 2017
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http://www.wedgewoods.ca/category/news-and-announcements/newsletters


You may remember reading something but don’t know 

where you read it. Consider looking at the sections 
listed below, per publication, for a frame of reference: 

Summer 2015   

• Message from The Board
• Villa News
• The On-Site Scoop
• Up-coming Events
• Regulatory Showcase
• Etique
• Critical Issues
• Seasonal To Do’s
• Vacation/Business Trips/Snow 

Birding

• Committee Bustle
• Resident Section
• Myths & Truths
• QuestionS
• Griffith Woods Park
• Principles to Live By
• Courtesy Corner
• Vandalism
• Canada Post
• Tenant & Owner Insurance
• Communication Methods 

Autumn 2015

• Discovery Ridge in the Fall
• Message from The Board
• SOC Message
• Coffee Corner
• Seasonal To Do’s
• Lend a Hand
• Newspapers

• Trusted Trades
• Pet Tips
• Road Safety / Speed Limits
• Christmas Trees
• Winter Driving
• Why We Have a Move Manager
• Dueck Security
• Balconies
• Garbage House Protocols          

Winter 2015
 

• Seasonal Reminder
• Christmas Tree Disposal

• Griffith Woods
• After Hours Emergency Calls
• Updating the Pet Policy
• Snow Removal  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Spring 2016      

• Greeting from The Board 
• Board Members Bios’
• Message from SOC Management
• DRCA & DRHOA
• Upcoming Events in Discovery 

Ridge & The Wedgewoods
• Be a Good Neighbour

• Spring To Do’s 
• Fire Prevention 
• Trusted Trades Update
• Be an Informed Pet Owner
• Garbage House Reminders
• Visitor Parking Policy Reminder
• Be Road Aware Refresher
• The Wedgewoods Website

Summer 2016      

• Message from The Board 
• What is the Undisturbed Unit
• Security Camera/FOB System 
• Policy Reminders:

- Move In / Move Out Protocol
- Visitor Parking
- Pet Policy 

• Building Envelope Report
• Chateaux Planters 
• 2016 Annual BBQ Report
• Key Access & Contact Info.

• Garbage House Protocol
• How to Use the Social Room
• Cat Body Language
• You Can Teach an Old Dog New 

Tricks
• Discovery Ridge Waterfall Repair
• Discovery Ridge Recreation 

Facility
• Griffith Woods Park
• Be Aware of Destruction in the 

Woods
• New Adventures of Engine 23

Fall/Winter 2016

• Message from The Board   
• After Hours Emergency Contact
• Seasonal To Do’s
• Snow Removal
• Garbage House Etiquette
• Compactor Use
• The SW Ring Road
• Calgary Public Library, Signal Hill

• Ward 6 Town Hall Meeting
• Winter Activities
• A Greener Holiday Season
• Chinook Winds
• Colouring for Relaxation
• Doggie Language
• Social Events & Activités
• Remembrance Day
• Yoga  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Late Winter 2017

• Gym 
• Garbage House
• Social Groups
• SW Ring Road Update
• DRCA Volunteering
• Signal Hill Public Library
• Living in Harmony

• Common Sense
• Be Road Respectful
• DIY Pet Toys
• Food Favourites
• St. Patrick’s Day
• Kirby Centre
• Spring ‘Swap Meet” Interest
• Did you Know? 

Spring 2017

• Board Members
• SOC Update
• Food Drive

• Trash Compactor
• Upcoming Composting
• Be a Good Neighbour 
• Community updates  

Summer 2017

• Annual BBQ
• Chateaux Planters
• Housekeeping Reminders
• In-suite General Notices
• Security Update Completion
• Staying Informed
• Property Management
• Lowdown on Dog Chews
• Friends
• Landscaping in Discovery Ridge
• Recreation Park in Discovery
• Calgary Public Library Back to 

School Support
• Responsible Recycling
• Energy Conservation
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